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From: Haltiwanger, Katherine

Sent: Thursday, October 22, 2015 7:14 PM

To: Haley, Nikki

Subject: FW: Open Enrollment 2015 extended thru November 6, 2015

 

From: Hart, Selina  

Sent: Tuesday, October 13, 2015 9:53 AM 

To: Smoak, Carol; Thomas, Ericka; Popenhagen, Cindy; Schoonover, Shirley; DuPree, Leanna; Allen, Ashley; Bolet, 
Fabienne; Fontanez, Kimberly; Bower, Erin; Wilkie, Valerie; Leatherman, Stephanie; Davis, Jeanette; Davis, Johnnie; Hart, 
Brenda; Ballew, Cliff; Nabors, Robin; Meacham, Pamela; Turner, Charles; Boone, Ronald; Di Chiara, Terrylynn; 

Washington, Gail; Yandle, Pamela; Dhunjishah, Michelle 
Cc: Blankenship, Dottie; Edwards, Nicole; Gore, Cynthia; Hess, Kelly; Hogue, Nathan; McDonald, Terri; Rauch, Paula 
Subject: Open Enrollment 2015 extended thru November 6, 2015 

 
Good morning, 

 

Please distribute to employees and also, please ensure those who do not have email access have been made 

aware.  Thank you very much! 
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PEBA extends open enrollment period due to recent flooding  

Posted:  

In response to the catastrophic flooding in many areas of our state, PEBA is extending the annual insurance 

benefits open enrollment period. Subscribers will have until Friday, November 6, 2015, to submit open 

enrollment changes. The easiest way to make changes to your insurance coverage is through MyBenefits. Go to 

www.eip.sc.gov and click MyBenefits for more information.  

(10/12/15) 

You are subscribed to email updates from South Carolina Public Employee Benefit Authority. 
To stop receiving these emails, you may unsubscribe now. 
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